
From: Liz Segrist <lsegrist@scbiznews.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/22/2015 9:07:46 AM
Subject: Uber, Volvo incentives

Hey Chaney,

Hope you're well. I know these questions are probably the last thing on everyone's mind, but I wanted 
to follow-up before we went to press.


1) What's next for the Volvo incentives now that the Budget and Control Board and the Joint Bond 
Review Committee have approved the $123 million in bonds? Did the governor want the bond set-up 
by borrowing at Volvo's request?

2) Any idea  when Gov. Haley make a decision on the Uber bill? We go to press tomorrow so I'm 
wondering if there will be an update to the story before then.

Thanks so much.

Best,

Liz


-- 

Liz Segrist
Charleston Regional Business Journal

Staff Writer

843-849-3119
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